
January 10, 2019 

Subject: Appointments within the ISF Committees for years 2018 - 2022 

To:  Vadim Stetsenko (ukryouthsport@gmail.com) 

Dear Mr. Stetsenko, 

The last Executive Committee that took place on 17th - 18th November 2018 in Sochi, Russian Federation decided 

to cast the positions of Presidents, Coordinators and Members of the Technical Commissions.  

On behalf of the Executive Committee, I have the pleasure to inform you, that given your expertise, you are 

appointed as a Member of Sports Committee for a period of four (4) years.  

In this capacity, you will be given the contact of the President of Sports Committee, Mr. Zeljko 

Tanaskovic (zeljko.isf@gmail.com), and the Sports Manager, Mr. Francesco Fiorini 

(francesco.fiorini@isfsports.org), to start the work according to the guidelines.

We thank you for having committed yourself in endorsing more duties with ISF. We are convinced that the 

work you will develop within your committee will highly contribute in spreading out the goals, values and 

traditions of the international school sport movement.  

Yours sincerely, 

Laurent Petrynka 

ISF President 

Member of IOC Olympic Education Commission 




